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FROM AZBUKA SCHOOL 

To 

ALL RECEPTION AND SCHOOL (YEAR 1,2,3,4, 5 and 6) CHILDREN 

October 2021 

 

БЕСПЛАТНАЯ ПРИВИВКА ОТ ГРИППА В АЗБУКЕ – 1 НОЯБРЯ 14.30.   
ДЛЯ ВСЕХ ЖЕЛАЮЩИХ (ТОЛЬКО ДЛЯ ДЕТЕЙ 
ПОДГОТОВИТЕЛЬНОГО, 1.2.3.4, 5 и 6 КЛАССОВ) 

 

School Nasal Flu Programme 
 

Monday 1st November 2021 2.30pm – 3.00pm 
This is the only date and time slot available.  

 

 

 

Dear parents, 

 

We are pleased to inform you that AZBUKA has managed to agree with the 
NHS to run a Nasal Flu Vaccine Session this year on school premises (school 
hall/one of the classrooms).  

The NHS staff will adhere to all additional Coronavirus protective measures 
while on AZBUKA premises. 

 

 

 

Please read the information documents attached and return the form to school 
office by the 19d October latest. 

Nasal Flu Vaccine is recommended, but not compulsory.  

 

Kind regards, 

Maria Gavrilova 

 

 

http://www.cnwl.nhs.uk/
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Dear Parent/Guardian,  

Re: The Annual School Flu Vaccination for Children in Reception to Year 

6 at AZBUKA School 

Your child’s annual flu vaccination is now due 

This vaccination is recommended to help protect your child against flu. Flu 

can be an unpleasant illness and sometimes causes serious complications. 

Vaccinating your child will also help protect more vulnerable family and friends 

by preventing the spread of flu. 

Please complete the enclosed consent form (one for each child) and return 

it to your child’s school as soon as possible to ensure your child receives their 

vaccination.  

For further information and Influenza Leaflet see: www.nhs.uk/child-flu 

The vaccination is free and is a quick and simple spray up the nose.  Even if 

your child had it last year, it is recommended to have the flu vaccine again this 

year. 

Since the programme was introduced, most children offered the vaccine in 

schools have had the immunisation.  

If you have any queries, please contact the Immunisation Team on 0203317 

5074 or 0203317 5076. 

If your child becomes wheezy or has their asthma medication increased 

after you return this form, please contact the healthcare team on 

0203317 5074. 

If you decide you do not want to vaccinate your child against flu, please return 

the consent form giving the reason. This will help us plan and improve the 

service. 

 
Immunisation Team 
Ground Floor 

Peckwater Centre 
6 Peckwater Street, 

London 

NW5 2TX 
Telephone: 020 3317 5076 

Email:rachael.mclean@nhs.net 

http://www.cnwl.nhs.uk/
http://www.nhs.uk/child-flu
mailto:rachael.mclean@nhs.net
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Please note:   The nasal flu vaccine contains a highly processed form of 
gelatine derived from pigs (porcine gelatine )  

If they want an alternative  which is a Injectable vaccine they can call 020 3317 
5076/5074 to book an appointment to bring the child too our clinic in Kentish Town. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Immunisation Team  

 

http://www.cnwl.nhs.uk/

